
Pet Safety

FOURTH OF JULY

Don't take your pets to fireworks displays.  Loud noises and
fireworks may frighten them.  It's safer to leave them at
home.
Never leave pets unattended in parked vehicles, especially
on hot days.  Pets can become overheated quickly. This is
not only cruel, but unlawful.  Pets can also injure
themselves trying to escape a vehicle if they become
frightened by fireworks. 
Keep your pets indoors, but avoid leaving them home
alone.  If you must leave them at home, consider keeping
them inside of a soft pet crate. Also, leave the radio or
television on to drown out any noise created by fireworks.
Make sure your pet(s) are wearing identification at all times.
The Burbank Animal Shelter microchips pets for Burbank
residents, so make sure your contact information and pet
licenses are up-to-date.
If your pet becomes lost, call the animal shelter.  Leave a
message if calling after hours. 


